
Subject: Re: Vacation reminder
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 09/13/2013 08:58 AM
To: Dennis Rader <dennis.rader@lacity.org>
CC: "Scott, Rick" <rick.scott@lacity.org>, "Van Cise, Eugene"
<eugene.vancise@lacity.org>, "Flores, Jose" <jose.flores@lacity.org>

Thank you. 

On Fri, Sep 13, 2013 at 8:52 AM, Dennis Rader <dennis.rader@lacity.org> wrote:
Just a reminder that I am on vacation all next week, returning Tues Sep 24. Mario will be
available to handle all BID-related items that come up.

--
Dennis Rader
Technical Research Supervisor
213-978-1120
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